

EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT

COMMITTEE ON PETITIONS 300521

16.01.2006

Brussels,

KLC/ea[02-COM.PETI(2006)D/1731]

Mr Walter Keim Torhaugsv. 2 C N-7020 TRONDHEIM

Subject: Petition No. 80/2002

Dear Mr Keim,

We have received your letter of 10.12.2005 in which you ask for the European Parliaments support to advocate and promote full compliance with EU/OSCE human right principles.

The position of the European Parliament appears clearly in the documentation already forwarded to you by letter from Gino Gemelli, former chairman, of 28.08.2002, but the fact is, that the question you have brought up in your petition is not yet covered by existing EU legislation.

Since there have not been any infringements of the relevant EU legislation, it is not possible for the Committee on Petitions to re-open your petition.

Yours sincerely,

Karen Lone Chioti